The Career Planning Elective (CPE) is a 2-week elective that will take place during your Internal Medicine clerkship block.  Regardless of where your CPE falls during that 12-week block, you will take the Internal Medicine examination at the end of the 12-week block.
[bookmark: _GoBack]You can choose from the various specialties listed on the elective request form.  Some specialties have limitations in the number of third year students that they can take, particularly at those times during the year when they have a lot of senior students who are trying to get a residency position in that field.  Requests for the CPE will be sent via email approximately 6 weeks prior to the start of each 12-week block.  
The elective is graded on a pass/fail basis.  Evaluations will be done through New Innovations, but the evaluation form is different from the forms used on required clerkships.  Please make sure the faculty you are working with for your CPE realize that this is your junior career planning elective.  NOTE:  An email will be sent with more information concerning CPE evaluations on the first day of each block.  
We encourage you to download and use the ‘Questions for Faculty’ so that you can get the most out of the elective as you think about where you are headed in your medical career.  
